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Date of circulation: September 23, 2020 
Subject: JustGrants Update: GMS, NexGen, and GPRS No Longer Available 

On October 15, 2020, the Department of Justice grant making components―the Office of Community Oriented Policing 
Services (COPS Office), the Office of Justice Programs (OJP), and the Office on Violence Against Women (OVW)―will 
transition to one grants management system (JustGrants) for all three grant components and a new payment 
management system (ASAP). 

This e-newsletter will provide regular updates and share information to assist everyone with the transition to these new 
systems. 

As planned, the Department of Justice’s (DOJ) Grants Management System (GMS), NexGen, and the 
Grants Payment Request System (GPRS) have been disabled for all award recipients. 

The full functionality of DOJ’s new grants management system, the Justice Grants System (JustGrants), 
and the ability for award recipients to use the Automated Standard Application for Payments (ASAP) to 
request payment will first be available on Thursday, October 15, 2020. A reminder to award recipients 
that have not yet accepted a grant award, you will be able to do this in JustGrants on or after October 15. 

To learn more about the new systems, please visit the Justice Grants Website, which contains training 
materials, FAQs, and user support information. If you are a current award recipient and have any 
immediate questions or concerns related to your specific grants, please contact your DOJ grant manager. 

Additional communications about these transitions and important information will continue to be sent via 
email updates. 

Do you know someone else who could use this information? They can subscribe to email updates 
regarding JustGrants at 
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/USDOJOJP/subscriber/new?topic_id=USDOJOJP_586. 

If you have any questions, email AskJusticeGrants@usdoj.gov. 

You received this email because you are a current or previous grantee or applicant of one or more of the Department of Justice 
grant making components. Share this link with your colleagues and encourage them to sign up to receive future updates from 

Justice Grants. 

To manage your subscriptions, login to your Subscriber Preferences page. 

GovDelivery is providing this service on behalf of the Department of Justice and may not use your subscription information for any 
other purposes. For more information, review the Department of Justice Privacy Policy and the GovDelivery Privacy Policy. 
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